Ak
NSW RURAL FIRE SERVICE NSW

The Secretary Your reference:  SSD 8753
Department of Planning and Environment Our reference: D17/3484
GPO Box 39

SYDNEY NSW 2001 5 December 2018

Attention: Nikki Matthews

Dear Nikki,

State Significant Development Application — 21 Racecourse Road Teralba

Reference is made to correspondence dated 15 November 2018 seeking comments in relation to the above State
Significant Development in accordance with the Environmental Planning and Assessment Act 1979.

The New South Wales Rural Fire Service has reviewed the information provided and raises no objections to the
proposal subject to a requirement that the future development complies with the bush fire threat assessment and
recommendations outlined in the Concrush Increase to Capacity Project, Teralba Environmental Impact Statement
prepared by Umwelt (Australia) Pty Ltd, dated November 2018.

If you have any queries regarding this advice, please contact Matthew Apps, Development Assessment and

Planning Officer, on 1300 NSW RFS.

Yours sincerely,

Kalpana Varghese
Team Leader, Development Assessment and Planning
Planning and Environment Services (East)

Postal address T 1300 NSW RFS

NSW Rural Fire Service F (02) 8741 5433
Planning and Environment Services E records@rfs.nsw.gov.au
Locked Bag 17 www.rfs.nsw.gov.au
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